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The annual State of the University address was delivered on 

Wednesday (Sept. 25). If you missed the event, we invite you to 

watch it to stay updated on our shared goals and achievements, as 

well as our future plans for Texas Tech. Thank you for your 

continued commitment to this university. 

 

 

 

A written summary is also available on Texas Tech Now. 
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WATCH NOW 

READ HERE 

https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.ttu.edu/administration/president/

